
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 25, 2018 
 

City Council 
City of San Antonio 

 
Dear City Council Members: 

 
Please accept this letter as acknowledgement that the Mahncke Park 
Neighborhood Association Board does not oppose the vacation of 

Brackenridge Avenue east of Tendick St. along with the vacation of a 12’ 
alley way that runs off of Tendick St. between Brackenridge Avenue and 

Mulberry St. 
 
Jarred Corbell the Project Manager representing PSW developers has worked 

with members of our board and community to ensure that this project meets 
our Neighborhood Design Guidelines.  Additionally, the vacancies being 

requested do not represent any future hardships for the community as both 
are exceedingly short dead-end streets that currently terminate at the Fort 
Sam Houston Army Base fence line. 

 
Sincerely. 

 
 
 

 
Polly Hitchcock Noël 

2018 MPNA Board President 
PO Box 6544 
San Antonio, Texas 78209 


